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Spencer Herbert, MLA
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October 15, 2009

Justis Morginn

Denman Bike Shop

710 Denman St.
Vancouver, BC V6G 2L5

Dear JM TUSHJ -

| am writing to extend my sincere thanks and appreciation to you for your ongoing support of
Haro Park and the West End.

It was very touching to watch the video and see testament to your good work.

Businesses like the Denman Bike Shop, that give back to the community, are one of things
that makes the West End such a special place to live.

Thank you again for all of your good work.
In my book, the Denman Bike Shop remains as the West End’s greatest bike shop!

Wishing you all the best.

Sincerely,

Spencer Herbert, MLA
Vancouver West End



